
A p r i l 7, 1995 

Mr. Michael E. Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco j •)•,') 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 ' •' * 1 

RE: Administrative Application of an Unorthodox Gas Well 
Location for the proposed Johnson "19" Well No. 1 (API No. 
30-025-32906), to be d r i l l e d 2310' FSL - 990" FEL (Unit I) 
of Section 19, T9S, R35E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

In response to your l e t t e r dated A p r i l 4, 1995, Maralo, Inc. 
agrees to have the above application placed on the next 
available docket f o r hearing before a Division Examiner 
scheduled for May 4, 1995. 

Thank you for your prompt assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Dorothea Logan / 

Regulatory Analyst 

cc: Jerry Sexton, D i s t r i c t Supervisor - OCD, Hobbs 
William J. LeMay, Director - OCD, Santa Fe 
William F. Carr - Santa Fe 

Maralo Inc. / P.O. Box 832 / Midland, Texas 79702 / (915) 684-7441 


